From: BoardSec

To: .

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0276
Date: December 22, 2014 9:47:01 AM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: December-20-14 11:31 AM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0276

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

On Dec. 20, I read for the first time in your newspaper advertisement, that a public hearing
would be convened to discuss the Enbridge application to raise rates effective in less than
two week, Jan.1,2015. This leaves little or no opportunity for the public to review.
Further, the public are informed that the hearing may be oral, or in written form - at the
Board's discretion. So, which is it?

I submit this process is an abuse of process.

This is an insult to the idea of public participation, or review.

The public should not allow this charade to continue.

Respectfully submitted, etc.

Name: john hermant

Fax: 0

Company:
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